HPHC Seattle, WA: 40 days New Life Challenge Witnessing Campaign

Rosie Dijan Muyongo
May 14, 2022

Heavenly Parent's Holy Community
of Seattle, WA

Family Federation for World Peace & Unification

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters,

It is weekend again. Thank you to all those who signed up for our 40 days New Life Challenge
Witnessing Campaign that we started last May 9 and will end on June 17, 2022. | had the opportunity to
go out alone by myself for witnessing on Monday and on Thursday | joined Mrs. Ela Byrne at Edmonds
Community College. I heard that Pastor Nelson Mira, Mrs. Hiroko Sato and Pastor Jinwook Lee also had
a good experience at Tacoma Community College. While everyday for the remaining days of the 40 days
condition someone is already signed up to do witnessing, anyone can still join in this precious New Life
Challenge Witnessing. So continue to sign up. Also, | would like to mention that on Wednesdays from
8:15 PM, | would like to invite you to join our zoom meeting to pray and to connect with one another and
be inspired as we listen to testimonies of our brothers and sisters.

Saturday, May 14, from 1:00 PM is our ACLC-WA Mid-Day Prayer via zoom. Please join us using the
following

Zoom meeting link:
us02web.zoom,us/j/969588665
Passcode: 2020

Our CARP Seattle is organizing a 1- Day Divine Principle workshop on May 21, 2022, please support
them with your prayer. This is an exclusive workshop for CARP guests who they have been studying with
one on one during the past months.

The Divine Principle Lecture Contest that we planned to do this May is moved to June 4, 2022. | will
send a corrected flyer with the new date as soon as it is made available.

Camp Tongil registration is already ongoing. You can go to www,camptongil,org/applications.html to
register your children.

For other announcements, please check the Sub-region 5 Newsletter from Jennifer Pierce which is
included in the weekly updates from Pastor Nelson Mira.

I will be giving the message this Sunday for our Sunday Service. Pastor David Ryan will be giving a
sermon next Sunday, May 22, 2022.

We do have a couple of families leaving our community - Rev. and Mrs. Gerhard and Paulette Wiesinger
moved to Bellingham and Mrs. Diane Araki will soon move to Hawaii. Please let us all thank them for
their many contributions in our community during the several years they are here. Let us also wish them
well in the new community they are going to be a part of.

Let us keep praying for one another, especially for those who are going through difficult challenges in
their life - health challenges, financial, physical, mental, emotional and/or spiritual challenges. May we all
can find the strength to overcome those challenges.

God bless us all.

Sincerely,

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community
rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com




